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Door To Door Waste Collection and Segregation Programmes: 

 

Everyday door-to-door waste collection and source segregation along with street cleaning 

were carried out uninterruptedly. 

 

  
   
 
 
 
 
 
 

Source Segregation Demonstration programmes: 

 

15 Source Segregation Demonstration programmes have been organized during the month of 

December on 1th, 2nd, 3rd, 4th, 5th, 7th, 8th, 15th in Ward No.1 - Ondiveeran Nagar Ward No. 2 – 

Kattu Pillar Kovil Street, Ward No.3-Kachankulam and Ward No.7-Mandistreet   

 

 

Through these programmes, our project team and green friends gave awareness to the 

households in each ward about the types of waste, segregation of waste and the importance 

and benefits of recycling. A live demonstration on Source Segregation was also organized for 

the public in which the importance and the need for source segregation were insisted. People 

were explained about the process of global warming and land pollution which is caused by 

the mixed waste which is dumped in the dumping yard.  



 
 
 
 
   

 

 

Door to Door Awareness Programme    

  

Forty, Door-to-Door Awareness programmes has been conducted in the Municipality on 1st, 

2nd, 3rd, 4th, 5th, 7th, 10th, 12th, 14th, 15th, 16th, 18th, 19th, 20th of  December in Ward No.1 – 

Erakadu, Ward No.3 - Salli Malai,  Ward No 8 -  Murugavadi, Ward No.10- Gandhi Nagar, 

Ward No.11 – Ponnan Nagar, Ward No.5 - North Street, Ward No.14 - Channathi Street, 

Ward No.16 - Verkadu, Ward No.18 - Rajagopal Nagar, Ward No.19 - Puthu Road, Ward 

No.20 - Rameswaram Road respectively.  1700 households were sensitized on the issues of 

Waste management in Rameswaram and were sensitized about the importance of MSWM 

and segregation of waste at source in the households itself.   

 

  
 

They were explained that this is the only solution for keeping the environment clean for a 

better future of the children. 

 

 Medical Camp  

 
On 7th December a medical camp was conducted for the project green friends under the 

Medical Program. The camp was attended by the Vice-Chairman, Commissioner and the 

public. 100 green friends and a few members of the public were tested. 

 

 


